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Contact Us: 

Frank Nash 

9729 Whippoorwill Trail 

Jupiter, FL 33478 

gctreasureclub@yahoo.com 

www.apex-ephemera.com/gctc 

Dues are $35 per year. New members 

pay an initiation fee of $5, plus: 

$35 if joining between Jan 1st through 

the end of June, or $17.50 if joining 

between July 1 and December 31. $5 

extra for FMDAC membership. 

Our annual Holiday Party will be  

7:00 PM, December 13, 2018   

South Florida Science Center 

Garden Club Building 

4800 Dreher Trail North  

West Palm Beach, FL 33405  

December Birthday 

Laura Reilly       12/23 

2018 Holiday Party 

Join us December 13th for our annual Holi-

day Party! There will be great food, prizes, 

and a fun time for all.  

Please remember to contact Lee LeClair by 

Thursday, December 6th , if you are planning 

to bring a dish for the party.  
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2019 membership 

payments are due.  
 

Please bring your dues 
for 2019, as we have 
opened a new account 
which pays the club a 
$750.00 bonus in 

February, providing we 
follow some rules set by 
the bank. That windfall of 
money will clearly be the 

best finds for next year! 

Your dues can be paid at 
the party. Checks are 

welcome, of course.  

http://www.apex-ephemera.com/gctc
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November 2018 Minutes 
The meeting started at 7:15 with the Pledge of 
Allegiance, led by President Frank Nash.  
There were 32 in attendance, with two guests— 
Jeff Barbara from Portland, and Dave Crooks from 
Chicago. 
The hunt scheduled for November 4 had been 

cancelled due to weather.  

Vice President Sue Chonoles presented the names 
submitted for office to the Nominating Committee.  
Club officers are:  
 Frank Nash President 
 Sue Chonoles Vice President 
 Laurie Haire Treasurer 

 John Burke Secretary 
Thanks to Melody Kazee for taking minutes while the 
Secretary position was vacant. 

Sue also shared an article about being physically 
prepared for hunting. Keeping in shape will help you 
hunt longer, and be more productive during your 
hunts.  

Treasurer Laurie Haire delivered the Treasurer’s 
Report.  
The Holiday Party is December 13. Thanks to Lee 
LeClair for volunteering to coordinate this year’s 
party. Signup sheets were made available.  

Paying dues early will help the club move the 
account to the new bank, and collect a bonus for the 

club.  
Featured speaker was Linda Bennett, who spoke on 
her detecting hunt in England.  
Refreshments provided by Frank Nash. 
50/50 Raffle won by Kevin Bean 
Silver Raffle won by John Burke 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:25.  
Submitted by member Melody Kazee 

Gold Coast Treasure Club Elections 

Club elections were held at the November meeting. The 
results: 
Frank Nash President 

Sue Chonoles Vice President 
Laurie Haire Treasurer 
John Burke Secretary 

November Featured Speaker 

Veteran metal detectorist, and long-time member 

Linda Bennett was our featured speaker in 

November. She shared her experiences with a group 

hunt in England. She spent several long days hunting 

in fields in England farmland. Her finds ranged from 

the Medieval times to the 16th century, and included 

more modern items from WWII.  

Thank you Linda for sharing your trip with us.  
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Best Finds October 2018 

Best Gold 
Randy Selnick 

Best Gold W/Stone 
April Sovich 

Best Silver 
Ed Morin Best Coin 

James L Perkins III 

Best Costume 
James Perkins 

Most Unusual 
Arnie Steiner 

Best Finds Winners 

April Sovich, James Perkins, Arnie Steiner, James L Perkins III, Ed Morin, Randy Selnick 

Our New Club Secretary 

Congratulations to John Burke, our new club Secretary. 

John is an active club member, and his enthusiasm for 

metal detecting will serve him well as our Secretary. 

He is pictured with his winnings from the Silver Raffle .  



Message from the President. 
 A hearty thank you to all the members who have been there to help make our club what is and what it will be in the 

future. 

Our upcoming Holiday Party is a great way to close out the 2018 year and prepare for 2019. 

This upcoming year we will have more club hunts, to include an open hunt with some of the manufactures such as 
Minelab and Garrett helping with prizes to include a detector or two. More details to be announced at the January 

meeting. While the weather remains cool and dry, my hope is for a monthly hunt. Maybe more. 

On November 14th Laurie and I drove to visit with Tom Dankowski and his family. Tom's schedule has been booked 
with many exciting visitors along with design and testing of new metal detectors. Fortunately for the club he will 
arrange to travel down in February or March. For the new members who might not have seen Tom in person. His 
presentations are an event you don't want to miss. For those who have known Tom and seen his presentations know 
that it is a time to learn something new each time with Tom's unbelievable knowledge of metal detectors along with 

other educational information. 

In the back of the newsletter is the True Oldies Radio Station 95.9 in Palm Beach and 106.9 in the Treasure Coast. I 

encourage you to listen to the station the songs are great. Please support their advertisers. For those who have a 

business you might want to inquire about running your ads on that station.  

True Oldies were very generous in the many and various gifts for our party. 

The music is very enjoyable and will bring back memories from what you might have been doing the first time you 
heard that tune. The staff , DJ Mike, General Manager Matt, receptionist Samantha and the rest of the group are all 
professional, courteous and friendly to meet with and talk with. Also they have various contest that provide nice 

prizes. Encourage you to tune True Oldies on your radio. Thanks. 

 

See you all at the Christmas party. 

Respectfully, 

Frank Nash  

Advertise in the Tinfoil Times 

Business card ads are $25 per year.  

Classifieds are free to members, preferably metal detecting 

related, one ad per month.  

More details available at the meeting. 
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    Upcoming events: 

    Holiday Party! December 13 at 7:00pm 

 

 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: 

http://www.apex-ephemera.com/gctc/ 

http://www.apex-ephemera.com/gctc/

